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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

DINENAGE, Caroline 
15 December 2014 20:41 

RE: gosport war memorial hospital inquiry 

Dear Mr Parker, 

Thank you for your email. I am sorry to hear that your family was affected by the events at Gosport War Memorial 

Hospital. You can contact the Gosport Independent Panel through its official website: 

~~o__v_.__u_~k~; via email: ~.~_oy_.__u__k; or by phone: 

0207 9724212. 

Kind regards 

Caroline 

Caroline Dinenage MP 

Member of Parliament for Gosport 

House of Commons, London, SWIA 0AA 

020 7219 7078 ITwitter I Website I Newsletter 

Disclaimer: By contacting Caroline Dinenage MP, you consent to your email address being storedJ:orJ:uture reJ:erence and will be automatically 

signed up to the monthly newsletter. Please reply to this email with "unsubscribe" iJ: you do not wish your emall to be stored in this way. 

From:i ......................................... ~-~’~-’~ ........................................ 
Sent: 10 December 2014 22:30 

To: DINENAGE, Caroline 
Subject: gosport war memorial hospital inquiry 

HI 
I am Martin Parker 

Code A 

My father was in the gwm hospital during the time and died there on 27/1/99 I have had a feeling that his 
death was unexplained as i saw him the day before he died and got a phone call on the 27/1/99 at 8pm at 
night to say your father is dead His death certificate was signed by Dr Jane Barton 

The reason not including a phone number is that only got a land line and do not want to upset my mother 
my fathers widow 
I waswondering if you could send me details of the people who helped get this inquiry organised so that I 
can just chat to them 

Thank you for you help 

regards 

Martin Parker 


